

Ref: UMRA/EDU/01/23

July 12, 2023

The Country Coordinator ESAMI Uganda Plot 52, Bombo Road P.O Box 824 Kampala, Uganda

Dear Sir/Madam,

## RE: RECOMMENDATION FOR MR. EMIKU JOSEPH

I am writing to you in support of Mr. Emiku Joseph and his desire to enroll with Eastern and Southern Africa Management Institute (ESAMI) for a Masters of Business Administration (MBA) program.

I first met Mr. Emiku Joseph in 2019 the time I joined Uganda Microfinance Regulatory Authority where he works as a Compliance Officer. Since then, Joseph has been a very instrumental and resourceful person towards the achievement of the organizational objectives. He is a very innovative and creative person and is keen on learning new things.

I must say that Joseph consistently exceeds in all areas of performance and exhibits intelligence in handling his assignments.

To date, Joseph continues to impress us with knowledge, skill and dedication to his career path. I'm sure you will find him to be a student whose talents will only shine further through your graduate program. It is my hope that you will accept his application and have him secure an admission to your Institution. Feel free to contact me on +256 772 448176 should you require further information.

Yours Sincerely,

Peter Emong Ojulang

DIRECTOR FINANCE & ADMINISTRATION

Contact: Toll-Free: 0800 111 449 Tel: +256 417799700 www.umra.go.ug E- mail: info@umra.go.ug